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Andrew Robinson Scores Third Ring in Style 
 
$365 pot-limit Omaha with $100 re-buys event sees 572 re-buys and add-ons, enjoys almost 
80 percent attendance increase year over year. 
 
2014 National Championship sixth-place finisher Andrew Robinson earns his third ring 
along with $25,312 and HSI Casino Championship points lead. 
 
Elizabeth, Ind. (October 8, 2014) — Texan Andrew Robinson went wire-to-wire in Event 7, a 
$365 pot-limit Omaha with $100 re-buys tournament, to earn his third gold ring and $25,312 at 
the fourth stop of the 2014/2015 Circuit Season. The unique tournament drew 88 players 
generating an astounding 572 re-buys and add-ons – almost seven per player. Additionally, the 
field marked an 80 percent attendance increase over last year’s event and leaves players and staff 
expecting big things out of this weekend’s Main Event. 
 
“I thought it was great,” Robinson said of the tournament. “I think the re-buys help the structure 
through the middle…It played way deeper than most PLO tournaments I’ve played. Everyone 
seemed like they were having a blast.” 
 
Robinson, who was in for three re-buys and two add-ons topping his total investment out at 
$865, began Day 2 with the chip lead and never looked back. He steamrolled a talented final 
table that included Joseph Zbinden (eighth), Kevin Davis (seventh), Glen Goldsmith (fourth), 
Josh Reichard (third) and Brad Albrinck (second). 
 
“[On Day 1] I chipped up a lot in about an orbit and went from one of the shorter stacks to chip 
lead and then just coasted,” Robinson said of his path to the winner’s circle. 
 
The top spot is familiar territory for the Round Rock, Tex. professional. His Event 7 win is 
simply the most recent in a long list of accomplishments that now includes three Circuit gold 
rings and a sixth-place finish in last year’s National Championship. 
 
“Last year was great. Making the final table of six was super exciting,” Robinson said of his 
appearance in the season-ending event. “A chance to be on TV is always cool for my family and 
people I know. I would love to be able to go back and try to do that again, even if it’s unlikely.” 
 




